Becky Regula

— AT
From: John Murgas <johnmurgas@aptalaska.net>
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 5:02 PM
To: Becky Regula
Subject: Please forward to Public Safety Board members

Hello Board Members,

I'm enthused about being able to use my ATV on city streets for every day errands. | hope there are no problems with
their use. To encourage ATV users to follow regulations, how about something like the Dockside Inspections of
commercial fishing vessels by the USCG, but instead you get a quick voluntary inspection by the PPD for insurance,
licensing, other requirements and you get a very obvious decal for your ATV? [ know the police will not be stopping
ATV's for random inspections, but they would at feast know at a glance that an ATV has passed an inspection. But most
importantly it may encourage other ATV users to learn and comply with Alaska DMV requirements and drive

safely. Thanks,

John Murgas 518-4055



